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Appointment of Interim Executive Director 

 
8/6/2014 
 
Ohio State Board of Pharmacy Executive Director Kyle W. Parker, M.B.A., R.Ph., has announced he will be leaving 
the Pharmacy Board on September 1st in order to pursue other interests.  The Board would like to thank Director 
Parker for the work done during his tenure with the agency.  The Board has appointed Eric Griffin, Compliance 
and Enforcement Supervisor, as the Interim Executive Director.  
 


